



PLANE TALK NEWS April 2022



Club News

The April club meeting is April 5th, 7pm at Westfield. At the April meeting, Steve Huff is presenting how to setup SAFE/AS3X receivers. The program planned for May will be on EDFs by Zane Lathrum.

VP Ray has been working with members to set up a "Who is Flying" text group. He has run into an issue with some carriers limiting a test group reply to 10 contacts. The idea is still a work in progress.

Jerry Goedken discovered the mat at EPJ was loose on the SE side. He notified me for help. I directed him supplies on hand at EPJ. He and Vince Stefanski got it secured before the wind pulled it up any further. Thanks for the quick work guys!

VP Ray is asking for ideas for programs at the meetings and volunteers to make presentations. Please contact Ray at xxx with your ideas.

Newsletter editor Jim is looking for suggestions for newsletter content. If you have tips/tricks to share, projects that you are working on, news about happenings at the fields, pictures, please send them to Jim at clone2tb@gmail.com.

Jim Lewis is putting together the EPJ mowing schedule for the 2022 season. If you have not already contacted Jim and want to be added to the mowing team, please contact Jim at clone2tb@gmail.com.

(continued on next page)



PLANE TALK NEWS April 2022



Activities

Spring days are starting to bring out more flyers. Pictures from a nice March day at EPJ. Flying on this day were Connor, Vince, Bill, and Jason.









Jim Lewis and Dan Hansen attended jet rally in Tucson. Pictures are of Dan's new foam turbine L39 and some turbine jets at the rally.







If you want your pictures or stories featured in the newsletter, please send them to Jim at clone2tb@gmail.com.

Jim Lewis

email: clone2tb@gmail.com phone: 515-314-7904